
 

GRAFTON TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP 

August 26, 2019  

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY:  Councilman Wagar at 6:30PM, at which time the 

Pledge of Allegiance was said 

ROLL CALL: COUNCILWOMAN DOOLEY – Present 

   COUNCILMAN WAGAR – Present  

  COUNCILMAN BUCKLEY – Present  

  SUPERVISOR GUNDRUM – Present  

  COUNCILWOMAN DESCHAINE – Absent 

ALSO, IN ATTENDANCE WERE THE FOLLOWING:  Herb Hasbrouck, Tom 

Withcuskey, Frank Higgins and Jimmy Goyer 

 

Sept 1st Budget sheets to department heads, Return to Supervisor by September 

20,2019.  Tentative Budget by Sept 30, 2019. 

National Grid – Cost vs. savings to switch to LED. Link for reporting streetlights 

that are out. Cheaper to go with National Grid than a 3rd party supplier  

Discussion about Departments that are over their budget – Youth, Highway, 

Workmen’s Comp, Unemployment Insurance and Ambulance 

Repairs to Salt Shed are complete – verify Insurance check came in  

Discussions about whether to sell or repair Old grader and hold up on Ambulance 

Grant  

Accountability of Organization that we provide funding for and more effective 

budgeting 

Concerns about the Wedding Barn traffic, getting road striped. 



Possibly raising the price on a bag of garbage by $1.00 

People bringing garbage in when Recycling/garbage is not open 

Highway Dept. is expecting a check from FEMA 

Discussion about part-time Highway Employees pay rate 

 

Motion to Adjourn made by Supervisor Gundrum @ 8:15PM, seconded by 

Councilman Buckley – Motion Carried 4 – 0. 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUMMITTED 

 

VICTORIA BURDICK 

GRAFTON TOWN CLERK 

 

 


